PACIFIC ASSOCIATION OFFICIALS COMMITTEE REPORT

BOARD OF ATHLETICS MEETING – November 16, 2010

Pacific Association Delegates to the National Officials Committee at the USATF Annual Meeting in Virginia Beach, Virginia, will be John Murray, Jim Hume, John Shirey and Shirley Connors. Among the matters to be voted upon at the Annual Meeting will be the election of National Officials' Committee Treasurer, Vice-Chair Awards, Vice-Chair Training and Vice-Chair Certification.

At the November 16, meeting, John Murray will present a motion to the Board for reimbursement of housing costs paid by officials who worked at the Junior Olympics in Sacramento in July, 2010. The motion will seek to direct that the reimbursement be paid from profits accruing to the Pacific Association from the Junior Olympics.

The Officials' Recruiting Brochures that were authorized as a part of the 2010 Association Grant have been completed, and copies will be available at the Board Meeting for review and distribution to those who wish to make use of them in recruitment efforts.

Through the efforts of Shirley Connors and her Training Committee, Officials Training Clinics have been scheduled beginning in January, 2011. There will be 33 clinics offered in nine cities within the Pacific Association boundaries. A complete list of the clinics will be available on the PA website and in the latest issue of Turns and Distances.

Respectfully submitted,

John Murray, Chair Pacific Association Officials' Committee